
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 3, 2019

TO: Honorable Garnet Coleman, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB4567 by Coleman (Relating to issues affecting counties and certain other

governmental entities and residents.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend various provisions of the Health and Safety Code and the Local Government
Code.  The bill contains additional statutory provisions.

The bill would authorize certain emergency service districts to hold meetings less frequently than
otherwise required.

The bill would authorize local government entities to use devices that utilize electronic capture to
produce an electronic record interchangeably with devices that utilize electronic capture to
produce a physical record for purchasing purposes.

The bill would clarify that a county judge is not a presiding officer of a commissioners court for
when the judge attends a meeting by videoconference.

The bill would confirm certain actions taken by emergency service districts prior to the repeal of
certain sections of the Health and Safety Code.

The bill would repeal provisions relating to notice given to a property owner relating to graffiti
removal.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no significant impact to counties is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: WP, AF, SD, GP
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